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Mass Schedule: Daily Masses are online only:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 

Sunday Parking Lot Mass at 10 AM at Village  
Centre Cinema, Pullman, 1085 Bishop Blvd. 

Reconciliation (Penance): by appointment only.  

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 
  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Debbie Hawbaker 
 E-Mail: dhawbaker@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 
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 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Sunday Mass is at 10 AM in the parking lot of 
the Village Centre Cinema, 1085 Bishop Blvd. 

It is broadcast to the parking lot on 87.9 FM radio 

All weekday Masses are online only until 
positive COVID-19 cases in Pullman decrease.  

We livestream Sunday 10 am Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream on Facebook:  

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  
Subscribe to Sacred Heart Pullman on 

YouTube.com for saved Mass and homily videos, 
or link to current videos from our homepage,  

www.sacredheartpullman.org. 
 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am  
 Thursday – 10:00 am St Francis Xavier 
 Friday – 7:15 am St John Damascene 

Masses of the Week of Nov. 29 

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Glass recycling, until 1 pm, parking lot. 
Monday: Social Justice Zoom meeting, 7 pm. 
Tuesday: Faith Formation Board Zoom, 7 pm. 

Wednesday: SHARE Zoom meeting, noon. 
Wednesday: RCIA Zoom meeting, 6:30 pm.  

Glass Recycling: Clean glass bottles 
and jars (no lids) will be collected for 
recycling in the parking lot from 4 pm 
Saturday, November 28, through 1 pm 

Sunday, November 29. Please bring your glass in 
boxes and put them in the trailer in the church 
parking lot. The county will crush the glass and use 
it for road construction Thank you for participating! 

Sacred Heart Masses  
At this point we plan to have parking lot Mass at  
10 am each Sunday at the Village Centre Cinema 
parking lot if the weather is not too cold or 
snowy. If the Mass has to be cancelled, we will 
send out a Flocknote, post it on the website, and 
put it on the answering machine in the parish 
office (509-332-5312) That is the only Mass each 
weekend. It is broadcast to the parking lot on 87.9 
FM radio, livestreamed on Facebook and saved on 
YouTube (see links above).  
Please sign up online before coming; there is a sign-
up link at www.sacredheartpullman.org. 
Weekday Masses are online only. 

This Sunday, Nov. 29, 10 AM 

Lectors 

Spanish: Michelle Chapman 
English: Tammy Barry 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Jim Evermann, Jessica Cassleman 
       Allen & Lorraine Farrand 

Adult Altar Server 

       Lisa Weber 

Ushers 

 Andersen Barry, Jane Hommel, Dave Schneider,  
 volunteer needed 

My hope in God is in the journey and in the quest, in 
allowing myself to search.       Pope Francis 

Jesse Tree 
A Jesse Tree is a way of preparing for 
Advent by journeying through the 
stories on Jesus’ family tree. For as 
many days as you want, read a Bible 
story about someone on His family 
tree and hang an ornament 

symbolizing the story on your Jesse Tree. As you 
decorate your tree, you’ll see how God prepared for 
Jesus to be born through many generations. 
 The Faith Formation Board is excited to share 
this Advent practice with you. Kits to make some of 
the ornaments will be available beginning Nov. 22. 
A live, tall tree is in the gathering area next to the 
church entrance. For the not so tall population, a 
smaller, artificial tree will be nearby. Come when 
you can to hang your Jesse Tree ornaments and say a 
prayer in the church (before 7 pm).  
 Sign up at this link to have kits delivered to you 
or to pick them up at the RE Office.  
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/26607 
Or email Theresa at tpaul@dioceseofspokane.org 

CHRISTMAS Diaper Drive for 
Community Action Center 
Our parish PREPARES Ministry will 
collect the following childcare items 
through Sunday, December 20: 
Diapers and pull-ups sizes 4, 5, & 6 
Wipes 
Baby food, formula 

Bring your donations to the baby changing table at 
the church entrance. For Sunday Masses at the 
Village Centre Cinema parking lot, you can also 
bring donations to the designated vehicle there.  
To arrange pickup from your home, contact Erin 
Phillips at ekm08@vt.edu, 757-639-5960. 
Monetary donations are welcome. Write “Diaper 
Drive” in the memo line and place in the collection 
basket at Mass or mail to the church at 
440 NE Ash St., Pullman WA 99163.    Thank you! 
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PLEASE notify the parish office if you are moving. 
Email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

We need more photos for the parish directory—
time is running out! Please email 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org to make an 
appointment, or send a picture with a file size of at 
least 1MB. Also, Fr. Steve will take pictures after 
the parking lot Masses, weather permitting. 

November 29, 2020 - First Sunday of Advent 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

November 15: $7,438.00 
Weekly amount needed for budget: $6,412.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $20.00 
Improvement Fund: $15,625.00 
Thanksgiving Food Drive $350.00 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for December: Kristine Coats &  
       Mary Johnson 
Linen Care (all year):  Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary 
Johnson’s sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne 
Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Jan Maguire, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic 
Pedrotty, Kelly & Dan Campbell, Don Snekvik, 
Robin Allan, Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, 
Tom Pesek, David Prieur, Jacob Watson, Theresa 
Paul’s mom Pat Stillwaggon, Isabel Loomis, Alexa 
Owens and Anne Whelchel. 

Youth Ministry Corner 

Youth Zoom meeting this Sunday, November 29, 
6:30 pm. Please contact Linea for the meeting link. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Please remember to continue your 
regular contributions to the parish 
during this crisis. The bills still have to be 

paid! You can mail checks to 440 NE Ash St, 
Pullman, WA 99163, set up online payments  at: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving, 
or set up “Bill Pay” with your bank or credit union.  

As of November 19, Sacred Heart Parish has 
pledged $62,735, or 92%, of our $68,307 
goal for the 2020 Annual Catholic Appeal. 
Thank you to everyone who has pledged so 

far. If you have not contributed, please prayerfully 
consider doing so by sending in your one-time 
contribution, or making a pledge using the donation 
card you received in the mail, or donating online at 
www.dioceseofspokane.org/give. 

Please watch our second annual State of the 
Parish report, given by Pastoral Council Chair 
Char Snekvik, at https://youtu.be/tSHB_pmlfQw 
There is a link to the text on our homepage.  

Trinity Catholic School is in 
Spokane, associated with St. 
Joseph’s and St. Anthony’s 
parishes, where Fr. Jose 
Millan was pastor after he left 
Sacred Heart. He led a 

fundraising drive to build a new school building. 
 Many of their students are unable to afford 
the full cost of tuition. More than 60% of the 
students live at or below federal poverty levels. 
They are inviting folks to partner with a specific 
child, helping with tuition costs. In turn, the child 
will send updates on school/family/life. This can be 
very gratifying for both the student and the adults 
alongside them, supporting them as they are formed 
in faith, and strive toward academic excellence. 
If you are interested in sponsoring a child, please 
telephone the Trinity School Office: (509)327-9369 
or email Pastor: FatherBrian7@trinityspokane.com 
the School Principal SHolcomb@trinityspokane.com 
 or bookkeeper: CMelton@trinityspokane.com 
For more school info see: www.trinityspokane.org 

Christmas is Coming! It’s not too 
late to be a part of the Virtual 
Christmas Play and/or Virtual 
Christmas Choir! 

We're going to follow tradition and put together the 
Christmas Play and Choir this year, though using 
technology to keep everyone safe. You’ll need a 
webcam and headphones to participate. Recording 
can be done T your home or in the church. Detailed 
info and a signup form were sent in a Flocknote 
message on Nov 12. If you are not receiving the 
messages please contact the Faith Formation office, 
509-332-4402 or tpaul@dioceseofspokane.org 

From the University of Notre Dame, A 
Digital Advent and Christmas Calendar 
– Subscribe to receive a daily email which 
will contain a brief prayer and an image of 
a crèche from around the world. https://
mcgrath.nd.edu/events/creche-exhibit/ 
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